Alpha Iota Chapter of DKG

Minutes of September 18, 2019

Jean welcomed everyone to Cedar Crest. A thank-you was given to Marie Hudziak for arranging the use of this room.
Secretary’s report from June was accepted as printed.

Treasurer’s report was presented by Jean. The checking account has $4,789.53 and the savings account has $483.09. 
A sign-up sheet was passed around for help at our “Scoopie Night” which will be held at Culver’s on Milton Avenue, this October 2nd from 4:00PM to 8:00PM. Come and eat even if you can’t help work.
Committee Reports:

    Sunshine: Marie’s husband has been in the hospital this week
                      Nancy Restivo’s niece has been hard hit in the Bahamas                     



 Virginia Saltzman made a suggestion that we take the fall Mum plant, from the Silent Auction, and present it to Marie. Jean will deliver it.
    Fall Creative Arts Retreat: Jacky S., Pat B. and Judy S. will be helping to host the Oct. 4-6 retreat at Green Lake, along with the ladies from the Racine chapter. The theme is Mystery Happenings.
     Grant ideas: * possibly ask Allison DeGraff for special projects in 

                                        different schools
                   * Linda E. will check with Tammy DeGarmo about need  

                               for the 16:49 house                                        
                   *Angie will check at Franklin Middle School
                   *possible need at U-Rock (ask Tricia)

We need volunteers to help write these grants! Could you help?


      Projects: We will continue with the Noisy Bucket, Scoopie Night and not sure what or who we might gather things for at an Open Trunk. (Perhaps the Salvation Army.)  Linda Edwards is going to check with Mod Pizza to find us a date as a fund raising venue.
Old business- U-Rock has been firmed up for our meetings in Hyatt Hall (main administration building). Our meals will be catered in by “29 South” at a price of $14.00.
New business- Oct.26th is the Sterling North Book Festival event in Edgerton.  (Several of our young writers have agreed to read their books.) Come over and enjoy many interesting authors. We will be at the Edgerton Library and the Tri-County building. Hopefully Terry A. and Linda E. will be at the tables handing out information.
Georgia Kestol-Bauer’s refurbished church will be having doings on Sunday, September 29th at 3:00 PM. The Rock River Dulcimers will be featured and there will be refreshments!

A committee of Jean, Pat, Joan, and Judy will update our Strategic Action Plan this fall.

Think about if we need both a June and an August meeting?

Jean encouraged everyone to bid on many wonderful Silent Auction things and enjoy our chili supper! 
Thank you to all that brought food and drinks for our meal! 

Respectfully submitted,

Judy Snyder, acting secretary
